
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
OF MEETING 

 
IRWINDALE PLANNING COMMISSION 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regularly scheduled meeting of the 
Irwindale Planning Commission scheduled for Wednesday, March 16, 2022 has been 
cancelled. The Public Hearing Item has been pulled at the request of the applicant. Due 
to the lack of other discussion items, the meeting has been cancelled and all items will 
be renoticed.  

 
The next regularly scheduled Planning Commission meeting will be held on 

Wednesday, April 20, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. at the City Hall Council Chambers, 5050 N. 
Irwindale Ave., Irwindale, CA 91706. 
 
 
 
 

        Jesus Hernandez, 
        Jesus Hernandez, 

Administrative Secretary  
 
 
 
Dated: March 16, 2022 
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